
February 8, 2016 

Dear Mr. Block, 

It is with my pleasure to be writing this letter in support of One Innocent Life’s mission, to raise 
the awareness of fire safety in on and off house campus housing to college students and parents. 

As the New Canaan Fire Marshal it is recognized that the need to raise awareness about fire 
safety is invaluable.  

I fully support the efforts of One Innocent Life as they seek external funding to support a program 
designed to raise the awareness to students and parents of fire safety in on and off campus 
housing. Any programs that can help our students make better decisions about the dangers of fire 
and its consequences will benefit our parents, students, colleges, and the community at large. 

Sincerely, 

Fred S. Baker 
Fire Marshal 
Town of New Canaan, CT
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